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May 2, 2017 
 
Mr. Josh Dellinger 
Empire Electric Association, Inc. 
PO Box K 
Cortez, CO 81321-0676 
 
Re:  In the Matter of Empire Electric Association, Inc.'s Tariff Revisions; 

Docket No. 17-025-T01 
 
Dear Mr. Dellinger: 
 
 The Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) reviewed the April 18, 2017 filing by 
Empire Electric Association, Inc. (Empire) and the April 25, 2017 action request response filed 
by the Division of Public Utilities (DPU). The DPU states Empire notified its members of 
proposed tariff changes more than 10 days prior to a public meeting scheduled for May 8, 2017, 
and Empire’s Board approved the proposed changes on March 17, 2017. The DPU recommends 
the PSC acknowledge Empire’s tariff changes.  
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of the filing and the DPU’s comments, the PSC 
acknowledges the filing as complying with Utah Code Ann. § 54-7-12(7). Accordingly, it is 
available for public inspection at the PSC. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#293749 


